
B R U S H  P I C K - U P
G U I D E L I N E S  

Brush will be picked up the 3rd Thursday of each month
starting in April and ending November. 

During scheduled brush collections, the Street Department will
make only one pass through the town to pick up brush. Please
have your brush by the front curb, but not in the street, by 7 a.m.
The piles of brush are required to be trash-free. Please remember
crews cannot access the piles if blocked by vehicles.

Branches and limbs required to be less than 8 feet in length and if
there is more than one pile, a clear separation between piles. The
purpose of the brush pick-up service is to assist residents with
maintenance of trees and bushes on their properties. 

Materials such as rocks, bricks, pipes, wire, fencing material (split rail,
wood posts), lumber, etc., are to be disposed of at the county landfill. 
Small sticks (smaller than a broom stick), twigs, leaves, and other small
debris such as this should be bagged or placed in trash cans for normal
trash pick-up, following their yard waste removal regulations.  The
Town’s brush crew will not pick up this type of material.

Remember that any contractors or workers you hire (professional tree
trimmers, landscapers, builders, etc.) are required to remove from your
property any tree limbs, trunks, logs, etc. that they generate. They are
NOT allowed to place this material at the curb.


